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Summer Term 1 2023.
We hope you all had a lovely Easter break and we would like to say a very warm welcome to our new intake.
During the last half term we enjoyed taking part in a ‘Story and Rhyme’ session at Oswestry library. We hope that you have all taken the opportunity to join the library, remember it is completely free to join!
We learned about Easter and even took part in an Easter Egg hunt finding eggs which were hidden by the Easter Bunny!
Our core text this half term is ‘Silly Doggy’ by Adam Stower; this is a wonderful story about a young girl named Lily. One day when Lily looks out of her bedroom window, she gets the best surprise ever - a doggy! But this is no normal doggy… 
Your child will have lots of opportunities to listen to a wide range of stories and poems through our daily storytime sessions and during library visits. We have a fantastic range of quality texts in our setting for your child to explore and enjoy. We will be continuing ‘Poetry Basket’ and learning many new poems with actions. We will be celebrating the Coronation of King Charles. 
There will be weekly updates on the Nursery Class page on the school website showing the learning which has taken place during the week.
As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term our value is Service. The children will be looking at how this value links to our topics and how they can display our value in their everyday lives. If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at the end of each term.
If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.
Many thanks, 
Mrs Kenning, Miss Evans, Miss Roberts & Miss Heath
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